
TOWN OF AURORA 

   MINUTES OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

Thursday January 10, 2019 

  

            The Aurora Town Board met at the town hall on January 10, 2019 at 7:11 p.m after the caucus. Officers 

present were, Chairman C.J. Young, Supervisor Andy Przybyl, Supervisor Jeff Toll, Treasurer Cara Ondra, and 

Clerk Katie Reinbold.  

 

             The meeting agenda was accepted after a motion by C.J., second by Jeff. Motion carried. The 

minutes of the December 13 Regular Board Meeting were approved after a motion by Jeff and a second 

by C.J. Motion carried.  

 

Officers Reports: 

A) The treasurer’s report was approved after a motion by Jeff and a second by Andy. Motion 

carried. 

B) Clerk: The Omro School Board will be having a primary in February, and because the Town of 

Aurora owns vacant land we are required to hold an election. The Omro school district will hold a 

meeting where they will determine if they will consolidate the Town to Town of Poygan for the 

election. That is what we are hoping for as it will cost us money to hold an election. Taxes and year 

end to work on. Survey is available on the website. 

C) Board: Few complaints about plowing. Willow can get permission for early construction but have to 

follow all the rules. No one from the project has come to the town board yet to let them know their 

plans. 

Business: 

A) Review and decision on temporary license for Borth Trail Twisters: This is the event that Aurora 

Trail Blazers put on but since the dissolved the Borth Trail Twisters took over. Servers from Mimi’s 

will be serving at the event. Andy made a motion to approve the temporary license with a 

second from Jeff. Motion carried. 
B) WTA district meeting: The meeting is on Februray 1 in Ripon. Andy made a motion to approve 

Katie and C.J. attend the district meeting with a second from Jeff. Motion carried. 
C) Road report: Andy made a motion to have the County come and fill potholes on 34th, Cypress, 

and 32nd. Jeff made a second and the motion carried. There has been a complaint about a lot of 

trucks going fast on County X, will be forwarded to the county. Andy made a motion for Jeff and 

C.J. to get the tree trimming down in Auroraville on Wisconsin so the bus is able to get down 

the road. Jeff made a second and the motion carried. 

 

A motion to approve vouchers was made by Jeff, a second was made by Andy and the motion carried. 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:40 p.m. after a motion by Jeff and a second by Andy. Motion carried. 

 

Katie Reinbold, Town of Aurora Clerk  

   


